The Board of Commissioners has declared a vacancy on the Board of Commissioners and is accepting letters of interest from residents, who are qualified voters in Millersville, to fill that vacancy. Residents interested in filling the unexpired term that exists should submit a letter to the Interim City Manager at citymanager@cityofmillersville.com. This letter should include information about themself, how long they have lived in Millersville, their experience and any time they have previously served on any type of board or in any type of leadership position. These letters need to be submitted no later than noon on February 14th, so they can be reviewed by the Board of Commissioners and should include contact information, should the Commissioners desire to reach out individually to any of the applicants. Each individual who submits a letter will be given five minutes to speak before the Board at the next Board of Commissioners meeting on February 18th, at 6 p.m. After speaking, the applicants should be prepared to answer a few questions from the Board of Commissioners. After this time, the Board will make their selection of the new Commissioner.